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Iowa DOT is
Taking Comments on a 

Noise Wall 
Replacement Project 

on U.S. 218           
in the City of Keokuk

Proposed Noise Wall Design Features: 

♦

♦

♦

♦

♦

♦

♦

Approximately 15 feet tall.

Same locations and limits as the previous wooden noise wall.

Precast concrete construction: all components factory made, then installed on site.

Supporting columns set in concrete foundations below grade to roughly 12 feet deep.

Two different textures: “drystack stone” on bottom panels, “rustic barn wood” on upper panels. 

Integral brown color for panels and supporting columns.

Anti-graffiti protective coating for easy graffiti removal without wall damage.Project Number: ER-218-1(087)--28-56
Created: 07-09-2024



Thank you! 

Neighborhood side view of proposed noise wall 
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Please send comments or questions by August 1, 2024 to: 

Steven J. McElmeel, PE
Assistant District Engineer

Iowa DOT District 5 - Fairfield
205 East 227th Street, Fairfield, Iowa 52556

641-469-4003 (Direct)
641-919-8553 (Cell)

Steven.McElmeel@iowadot.us

Proposed Design Features: 
The images in this document represent a preliminary 

conceptual aesthetic design for the proposed noise wall 
replacement project.  Final appearance of particular 

elements of the finished project may be different than 
shown in illustrations. 

Project Number: ER-218-1(087)--28-56

Iowa DOT - Noise Wall 
Replacement Project 

in the 
City of Keokuk

Scheduled for letting on November 19, 2024. 
Construction completed in 2025.
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